IMPORTANT NOTICE
Notice of Lot Closure
Weather permitting, all parking lots and drive lanes will be closed from       to       on      .   We ask that you have your cars off site or in a garage by       and stay out until       or two hours after work has been completed for the day.  
This is the final layer of asphalt so areas will be closed longer and there will be no access until the new asphalt has set up.

If rain threatens, another notice will be posted. Thank you for your cooperation. 
